
-----Ursprüngliche Nachricht----- 

Von: Matthijs van der Wel [mailto:wel@fox-it.com] 

Gesendet: Tuesday, August 21, 2007 5:15 PM 

An: Chbib, Aghiath [AGT] 

Cc: Jack Grossat; Paul Bakker 

Betreff: RE: upcoming event (Workshop&Training)  

 

Hi Aghi, 

 

OK it's clear now! Just one request, I need to be back in The Netherlands on Monday September 10 for 

an urgent meeting with the Dutch government. That means that I have to leave at the latest on the 

00:05 hrs Monday morning flight back to Amsterdam to be able go to the meeting at 16:00 hrs in The 

Hague. Can you see if you can reschedule the workshops to another date, at the latest on Sunday 

September 9? 

 

I need to discuss the training and workshop with Jack and Ronald now that the engineer won't come 

with me. Can you please ask Anas to send us the signed reseller agreement? I cannot book my flight 

without the reseller agreement. 

 

Kind regards, 

 


